
Evans Mack,Diane 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Gregg : 
That ' s a great idea. 

Michael Goldstein [migoldstein@yahoo.com] 
Monday, August 08, 2005 8: 16 PM 
Servheen,Gregg; Harriet Allen 
Evans Mack, Diane 
Re: TWS distribution lists 

Marion Cherry is the Secretary-Treasurer of the NW Section and she should be ab l e t o work 
with Diane on membership lists. Lewis Young is the Newsletter Editor , and he also shou ld 
be able to help disseminate the information . 

Marion Cherry 
e-mail : mbcherry@fs.fed . us 
Voice : 406.587.6739 

Lewi s Young 
llyoung@interbel.net 
406- 889- 3492 

- -- " Servheen , Gregg " <gservheen@idfg . idaho.gov> wrote: 

> Michael and Harriet , 
> 
> Wha t a re your thoughts on coordinating the dissemination of the 
> announcements about the annual 
meeting? It would be nice to avoid duplication of messages and a void sending out the same 
email 
> announcements and messages to someone who is a member of both the ID 
> Chapter and NW sections. 
> 
> Dian e Evans-Mack is the Chapter ' s secretary and the one who will be 
> handl i ng sending messages to members 
etc . Is there someone in the NW section who does same t hat could help us work thi s out ? 
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